
From: Caroline Hesse <carolineahesse@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 7:41 PM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Supporting dogs at Esther Beach 
 

 

Hi, 
I'm emailing in support of making Esther Beach a dog friendly park. I am responsible dog owner 
who picks up poop and keeps my dog on a leash, and I often like to sit with Scooby and enjoy 
the view. 
Thanks, Caroline  
2906 Harriman Lane /Waunona 
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